
From: Cheryl 
Sent: 09 July 2019 11:17
To: Harriet Frank
Subject: Re: NYM/2019/0329/FL
 
Dear Harriet
 
Confirming that the client will be happy with this approach.
 
Many thanks
Cheryl Ward
 
Get Outlook for iOS
 

On Tue, Jul 9, 2019 at 10:36 AM +0100, "Harriet Frank" <h.frank@northyorkmoors.org.uk> wrote:

Morning Cheryl
 
I am in the midst of writing up the planning report for Hogarth Hill Farm. Elspeth has
mentioned on the comments that there is no reference to clean water drainage. A
suggestion of using guttering funnelling into a soakaway or similar would be appropriate.
Would the client be happy to do this?
 
Kind regards
 
Harriet
 
Harriet Frank
Planning Officer, Development Management 
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, YORK, YO62 5BP
t: 01439 772700 
e: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk 
w: www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
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